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Sent: 05- Sep- 11 13:27
To: Development Plans
Subject: Cartmel - Proposed Land Allocations

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Ref: New Land Allocations in Cartmel - Objection

Dear Sirs 

I attended an exhibition on Saturday 3rd September in Cartmel Town Hall.  The 
subject for viewing and discussion was the new proposed land allocations for 
development.

The first I knew of this exhibition was at 9.30am that morning!  A neighbour 
popped in to advise me.
I had received any notices through my door or by post!

I am writing to object to the proposed sites of RN35#, which is directly infront
of my property and also to ON54#.

The field covered by RN35# is extremely close to my property and would block any
view of the Racecourse and countryside.  Also this field has a history of 
drainage problems, it has a rising aspect and gets both water logged and sewage 
logged from The Old Grammar School Care Home.
It is not suitable for housing development.

My major concern is that the Council could even consider such major developments
without due communication with the local residents beforehand.

I trust having logged my opposition you will now keep me and my 2 neighbours in 
the immediate area reliably informed of any developments.

I am away on holiday 6 - 13 September but hope to hear from you on my return.

Yours faithfully

Susan Fishwick

Riley Fishwick Consultants
Life Skills Training, Personal & Business Development
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